

07.07.2013

Information Letter no. 26-2013

Dear Member Federations,

in about 4 weeks from now the World Championships in Budapest will start, and our European fencers are there to fight for the medals.

As in previous years all federations will receive again a support from the FIE via our Confederation, except those who have an invitation by the FIE for one fencer to participate at the training camp in Budapest prior to the championship.

The amount of support will be paid after real participation in Budapest and will be transferred to your bank account. The exact amount is not yet established and you will be informed later.

Today starts fencing at the UNIVERSIADE in Kazan and we keep our fingers crossed for a successful competition of our European athletes.

Best regards, and have a wonderful summer holiday season,

Max Genter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: maxgeuter@eurofencing.info
www.eurofencing.info